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I am writing in full support of HB 3497 to prepare Oregon for our rapidly aging 

populations. As a geriatric social worker, I see the daily impact of Oregon's lack of 

funding, housing, caregivers, infrastructure, and services to and for our older 

community members. There is much expertise and experience among our elders, 

aging services professionals and providers to support the planning and 

implementation of a comprehensive framework, but we must start with creating the 

Shared Future Task Force that can lead with compassion, knowledge, understanding 

and representation. As a state, we must take action now to address the critical issues 

associated with our aging population. We owe this to our elders who have helped to 

build our communities, businesses, economy, and much more.  

 

Thank you 


